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22nd April 2021 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are pleased to say that the new Home Reading books are being sent home this week. Please try to hear 

your child read their book every day.  The books need to be returned every Monday morning and your child 

will have a new book on Thursday. 

Our school policy is that you must write a message to the teacher into the yellow Reading Record book, 

telling them about your child’s reading eg.” Katie read every day and has improved” or “Katie is now 

confident with this book” or “Katie needs this book for another week to be more fluent”.  

If you don’t write a message into the Reading record book, the home reading book will not be changed.   

We hope that you and your family take the very best of care with these brand new books to ensure they 

can be used by future classes.  There is a fee of £4.50 to pay if you lose or damage a book. 

We are delighted to inform you that these Home Reading books can also be accessed online for KS2 

children. Your child will get their password by Friday on paper and you can also see the passwords inside 

the yellow reading record book. Please keep this online password safe and saved onto your home devices.  

Your child can then access their home reading book at home Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday nights 

when their book is back in school.   

Your support at home with reading is incredibly valuable, as is, a regular routine of reading for 10 minutes 

everyday. Thank you so much for all of your support. 

 

Mrs Connolly 

Home Reading and Library leader 

 


